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It is with great pleasure to announce that the call for applications forPreparing 

Global Leaders Institute 2015 is now open! The Preparing Global Leaders 

Institute (PGLI) is a premiere international educational program for the best 

students and young professionals in the world. 

 

Preparing Global Leaders Institute will take place in Struga and Skopje, 

Macedonia from August 11-23, 2015. This advanced leadership program 

seeks to prepare aspiring global scholar-leaders with the tools that are 

necessary for effective leadership in an increasingly complex world. 

 

Students across the world which are currently enrolled at university or 

advanced professional programs (master's, doctorate, and etc.) are eligible to 

apply for PGLI 2015. Students from minority backgrounds are strongly 

encouraged to apply to the program as well as young professionals who have 

completed at least first cycle of university studies. There is a possibility of a 

scholarship support to attend PGLI 2015. Scholarships are based on merit, civic 

involvement and motivation. 

 

Priority deadline for early-bird applications is April 13, 2015. Applicants in need 

of scholarship support are urged to apply before the priority deadline. While 

scholarship support may be available after the early deadline, it is allocated on 

a rolling basis and early applications are given priority. Final deadline 

forCategory A (visa required) entries is May 25, 2015. Category B (no visa 

required) entries will be received until June 22, 2015. 

 

 
  

 


